

CONNECTICUT COLLEGE

Welcome to Connecticut College, President Chapdelaine!



"As this is my first day as your president, I want to take a moment to express how honored I am to be taking the helm of such a fine liberal arts institution. I can't wait to get started and begin working with all

members of the Conn community." — President Chapdelaine, July 1, 2024

Learn more about President Chapdelaine **here**.



CC Sunset Cruise on the Thames

Join us on the Thames River Taxi for an evening of camaraderie and relaxation along the beautiful Thames as we sail to the CC Waterfront! Connect with Connecticut College alums, faculty, staff, and families. Guests can BYOB and BYO snacks. Space is limited, so register ASAP!

Register Now



Maggie Shea '11 to Represent USA at 2024 Paris Olympics

Maggie Shea '11, an accomplished sailor, finished 11th in the Women's Skiff – 49erFX at the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games. This summer, she will once again represent the United States at the 2024 Olympic Games in Paris. Join us in cheering Maggie on as she competes on the world stage!

Learn More



Exciting Campus Transformations Underway: Major Construction Projects Begin

Construction has begun on three major projects to transform campus: renovating the College Center at Crozier-Williams, converting Cro Boulevard into a pedestrian promenade, and creating a green space with the Cro-Plex connector. Silfen Field and Track will also get a facelift, and residence hall bathrooms will be modernized.

Learn More



Submit a Class Note by August 1

Received a promotion? Married your sweetie? Work got published? Moved to a new city? Started a new hobby? Tell us about it! Click the link below to share your news, which will be featured in the fall issue of *CC Magazine*.

Submit Now



Alumni & Parent Travel Program

Don't miss out on Italy! There are still limited spots available on our October 2024 trip to Tuscany.

Book Now

Mark your calendars for our British Landscapes Trip featuring England, Scotland and Wales in the Spring of 2025 — Join us for a Virtual Travel Presentation on Tuesday, August 27, 6:30 p.m. ET.

Register Now

Office of Alumni and Parent Engagement 860-439-2300 alumni@conncoll.edu







This email was sent by: Connecticut College 270 Mohegan Avenue, New London, CT, 06320-4125

Privacy Policy

Update Profile Manage Subscriptions Unsubscribe